| am against HB 4005. It is a good example of the government criminalizing the law abiding
while ignoring crime. This is a pure gun control measure, not a way to help prevent accidents.

Please do your best to get this bill out of consideration by our lawmakers. Please represent the
people of Oregon, not the big money gun control interests that are funding these whacky ideas.



